Molly Wingrove

From:

Charles Hobbs <c.d.hobbsjd@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, December 1, 2020 4:58 PM

To:

Molly Wingrove

Subject:

Formal Comment Card for HB 4676

Dear Ms. Wingrove,

Thank you for your help over the phone with this. Please submit the following formal comment card to be read into the record at tomorrow's committee meeting on behalf of the Lansing ACLU.

If you have any questions or concerns please let me know, I can also be reached on my cell (801) 722-9403 Thanks again for your help!

Charles D Hobbs Chairperson Lansing ACLU Local Unit

H.B. 4676 is an essential step in repairing historical racial iniquities and a proclamation that racism and discrimination have no home in Michigan. The Lansing ACLU supports its passage.